= Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly,Idsho 83341

March 1, 1972

Dear GuY:

Have been away on a trip to- Nevada and Arizona and
returned with a V.W. Adventurer Camper. We really love
it and now maybe can get out in the hills this summer.
Earl doesn't communicate much with me about his plans for
the department but did indicate that he wants to have you
at pocatello while he is in England. Hope so. What a
break, As for the Cromagnon project - if it comes off -
Zarl plans to have you and Jeff as part of the project
‘and - worse luck - think he wants you to take notes for
the writing of results. )

Had a letter from Francois and he says "I am flying
to the States on March 25th to visit Denver, Tucson and y
San Francoiso. 4And, if you are all right in Twin Falls,
I will come for some days. I could arrive on Sunday
April 9th and have to lzave for Boston on April 12rh or
1 3Eh,; *

Of couse I willl tell him to come but thought you
might write to him and we could have the meeting at Pull-"
man during that time. We could be together there just as
well as here and I could bring materials for us to work
with. So hope you wlll write to him and try to s=t it up
for that time. Would be a break for Evelyn to have him
there 1nstead of here., Let me know.

Am very busy catchihg up on correspondence and trvihg
to re-do the cone paper so this ls a short hurried note
and will write more later. Get the letter off to Francois.

Your friend,
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